
CNA: Thank you, Stéphane. I would like to ask you what are the next steps on Cyprus 

issue? Basically, what are your thoughts for the informal expanded talks in terms of timing 

and location? And the second question, when is Mrs. Rosemary DiCarlo anticipated to 

visit the island? Thank you. 

Spokesperson: Okay. So, on travel and any potential visit by a senior UN official and the 

timing of the broader format meeting, we'll let you know as soon as we have something 

to announce. As the Secretary-General agreed with the leaders during their informal 

dinner, I think on the 15th of October, the Secretary-General looks forward to holding an 

informal meeting in broader format in the near future under his auspices and to discuss 

the way forward. And he does remain engaged with the parties on that issue. 

 


